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 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
November 17, 2004 

 
 
 
Robert Provart, Chairperson 
Wyoming Certified Real Estate Appraisers Board  
2020 Carey Ave, Suite 100 
Cheyenne, WY 82002-0180 
 
Dear Mr. Provart: 
 
 Thank you for your response to our August 17, 2004 field review letter. We appreciate your 
prompt consideration of our concerns and are pleased by your efforts to change your regulations. 
Please provide us a copy of the proposed amendments, when available, for our review, and a 
copy of the final regulatory changes after their adoption. 
 
 Our field review letter, your response, and any other correspondence between us regarding 
the field review will now become publicly available on our Web site. Please contact us if you 
have any questions. 
   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 Ben Henson 
   Executive Director  

cc:  Donna Rice, Executive Director 

 


